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HB1131 should be an easy “yes” vote for any lawmaker 

that believes in freedom.  This bill clearly re-instates 

freedom to sellers and buyers alike from a decades long 

ban.  The fact of the matter is that the suits that occupy 

the seats at the capital have no business restricting 

freedom in any-way, shape, or form.  Additionally, it is 

also not the job of our elected officials to “protect” the 

citizens from one thing or another.  It doesn’t matter 

what your personal views are on these expanded milk 

products, freedom of choice is freedom of choice, 

whether you are buying or selling.  This bill is about 

“freedom.”   

I am obviously in favor of this bill.  My family raises dairy 

cows, milks the cows twice daily, bottles and sells the 

milk.  We have also been selling milk products for 

months.  Regardless of the outcome of this bill, we will 

keep selling milk products.  We have built a relationship 

with our customers and have educated them on the 

process.  It has led our customers to a better 

understanding of Agriculture.   

 


